
Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 1 September 2004 

8. HERITAGE WEEK – REQUEST FOR FUNDING 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate  Tanya Ewins, Assistant Community Adviser DDI 941-5410 

  
 The purpose of this report is to seek funding for a Carter Heritage Week event to be held on 15 to 22 

October 2004. 
 
 A request for funding from Richard Greenaway, Genealogy Librarian (Canterbury Public Library) has 

been received. Richard is conducting a tour of the cemeteries as part of the Heritage Week 
programme. 

 
 Last year, Richard undertook a tour of the Papanui Anglican cemetery and produced a cemetery tour 

booklet for Papanui. The Board provided a grant of $200 from it’s Heritage Award fund for the 
production of the tour booklets.   

 
 Richard is seeking further funding of $100.00 to produce this years booklet. The booklet for Papanui is 

substantial (60 pages in length); and will be sold for $2.00 a copy which will contribute towards the 
cost of the binding. The booklet will acknowledge sponsors and Community Boards that have 
contributed towards it. 

 
 The current balance in the Heritage Award Fund is $3,140.61. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Board allocate $100 from it’s 2004/05 Heritage Award fund  
  towards the production of the cemetery tour booklets. 
 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the staff recommendation be adopted. 
 
 


